Subject: 24th National Conference on Students in Transition

Date: Friday, August 18, 2017 at 12:08:00 PM Central Daylight Time

From: FYECONF, UNIV 101

To: branden@auburn.edu

Dear Presenter,

We are pleased to accept the following proposal as a presentation at the 24<sup>th</sup> National Conference on Students in Transition, October 21-23, 2017 to be held in Costa Mesa, California.

Title of Presentation: BCCSE GPA Prediction and Impact of FYS on At-Risk Freshman

Session Type: CR

Additional Presenters (if any): David DiRamio

Date and Time: Sunday, October 22, 2017- 4:30 pm – 5:30 pm

Room: San Pedro

We ask that you review the proposal you submitted, and let us know about any changes in presenters at your earliest convenience so that we can accommodate your needs and have an accurate conference program book.

Changes to your scheduled presentation time may not be possible. However, should you have any requests, questions, or concerns about the conference schedule or your session, please feel free to contact the Conferences and Continuing Education staff at <a href="mailto:fyeconf@mailbox.sc.edu">fyeconf@mailbox.sc.edu</a>.

Remember to register before the **early registration deadline of September 20, 2017** to receive the conference registration discount. Any registrations that are not received by the **registration deadline of October 11, 2017** can be processed onsite at the conference venue. The link to access the registration form is: <a href="https://nrc.uts.sc.edu/fye/sit2017/">https://nrc.uts.sc.edu/fye/sit2017/</a>.

Because we will send the conference program book to print in September, we need to be assured that you will be attending the conference. If you are not going to be able to join us, please contact us before August 30, 2017 so we can cancel your presentation. Additional presenter information (if applicable) needs to be submitted no later than August 30, 2017, so that it may be listed in the program.

We are delighted that you will be joining us for this year's conference and look forward to working with you as a presenter. If you have any additional questions, please contact the Conferences and Continuing Education staff at <a href="mailbox.sc.edu">fyeconf@mailbox.sc.edu</a>.

Nina L. Glisson, Assistant Director for Conferences and Continuing Education Lauren Rippy, Continuing Education Manager